
 

 

 

 

 

 

16th May 2025 

 

Dear Parent’s and Carer’s, 

As your child heads into their last half term here at Meon Junior School, and the 

prospect of moving on to secondary school, we have set up an online shop for you 

to purchase a souvenir of their time here.  There is the opportunity to buy a hoodie 

or t-shirt with all of the year 6 children’s names on.  

This is entirely optional and some parent’s buy them and some don’t. We are 

pleased that this year we have changed suppliers so as to be able to offer different 

styles and the cheaper option of a T-shirt. Prices start at £10. 

If you would like to purchase a leavers hoodie or T-shirt, please follow the link below. 

NB check the sizing carefully as Y6 children vary greatly in size and it is 

advisable to check measurements over age sizing. 

Orders will be sent as one delivery to the school where they will be distributed to 

your child. Please be aware that this company and shop are not connected to the 

school and we are not responsible for any orders or mistakes.   

https://shop.teamhoodies.co.uk/meonjuniorschool25 

We look forward to the fun that this last half term promises and hope that your child 

enjoys the remainder of their time here. 

 

Kind Regards 

Meon Junior School 

https://shop.teamhoodies.co.uk/meonjuniorschool25

